
St Mary’s CE Primary School 

Homework Policy (Foundation Stage) 
- Homework is an important part of building positive habits towards learning, as well as 

consolidating and extending learning.  
- You have an important role in supporting and encouraging your child to engage in homework that will allow 

them to flourish. 

 Frequency  Type Notes Check 
 

Daily 
(10 mins) 

Reading Reading is the most important homework activity 
that a child can do. There are three types of reading: 
 

- You reading to your child 
- Your child reading to you 
- Your child reading independently 

 
Over the course of the week, you should be 
engaging in all three types of learning. Just ten 
minutes reading a day adds up to over 60 hours of 
reading a year. 
 
 

Reading Record 
 
The adult should record 
the page numbers and 
write one sentence in 
their reading record. 
 
 

Weekly  
(10 mins) 

Knowledge 
Organiser 
Support   

For children to engage best across the curriculum 
and to support their development, it is important to 
share and support your child with the language 
development they will be exposed to in their 
learning.  
 
 

We will be using the 
language and vocabulary 
throughout our learning. 
The pre-exposure to this 
language at home will 
give children a greater 
understanding of their 
topic. 

Weekly  
(20 mins)  

Maths  Basic mathematical understanding will ensure that 
children can access and deepen their understanding 
with reasoning and clarity.  
 
Over the course of the week, it is important that 
children are encouraged to interact with basic 
number facts that have been developed in school.  

We will regularly assess 
children’s mathematical 
understanding and 
support with different 
strategies.  


